Newnan First Methodist Preschool 33 Greenville Street Newnan, GA 30263 770-253-1237

April 2020

**Dear Preschool Families** 

We are excited about our Summer Enrichment program! We have so many exciting adventures planned for your children!! The children will complete <u>FUN</u> units of study, read stories, do calendar skills, science activities, art projects, sing songs and PLAY!!!

Download a registration form for you to complete and send back to your child's teacher. You must pay in advance to secure your child's spot. Just send the registration sheet and your check to your child's teacher. If you are a new enrollee and do not have a child currently in our program this year, you may mail the attached form and check made out to **FUMC Preschool** to me at the above address.

The <u>tuition</u> fee is **non-refundable** and reserves your child's spot for the week/s you want your child to attend. Do not wait to register. BUT, be sure about the dates you register for as the tuition is non-refundable.

Classes for 2's and up meet **Monday through Thursday**. Preschool classes are registering for the entire week, Playschool classes for a two-day portion of the week:

**Preschool Class Session Dates:**August 10-13

Toddlers: Choose ONE Session per Week
M/Tu
W/Th

Non-Refundable Fee: \$100 per week for 2 and up, \$50 per week for Toddlers

All sessions meet from 9:00 a.m.—1:00 p.m. We will have carpool just like we always do. Pack a lunch each day <u>except Thursday!</u> The preschool provides lunch for the children on Thursday. If your child is in Playschool and you do not want him/her to eat the food provided, please send a lunch. The preschool also provides SNACK each day for the preschool and playschool children. Playschool II parents, please send in appropriate drinks in a cup with a lid and your child's name on the cup and lid.

Age: Preschool: 2 years by June 1 to entering 1<sup>st</sup> grade—3 and up must be potty-trained Playschool: Under 2 and walking well.

Summer Enrichment is a FUN learning experience for your child! We look forward to seeing you this summer!!

Nancy Martin, Preschool Director